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Message from Mrs Stamford

It has been a three day
week for the majority of
students this week and
things have been a little
quieter!

Thank you to all parents of
Year 9 who have helped
get their child’s option
form in on time. We now
have all of our students’
preferences and Mrs
Roberts is busy working
through these to ensure
where possible your
children get their first
choice and are able to
study the subjects they
enjoy.

Detention reminder:

Students issued with a
detention are expected to
attend, where students
refuse to attend an SLT
detention on a Friday or
Monday, they will be
issued with a period in
Return to Learn and the
detention will be
rearranged. Students that
repeatedly refuse to
attend SLT detentions will
escalate this sanction.

Return to Learn:

All Return to Learn and
Internal Exclusion periods
will finish at 3:45pm from
Tuesday 9 May.

Thank you for your
support with this.

Next week is another long
weekend in celebration of
the King's Coronation.
School reopens to all
students on Tuesday 9th
May.

Mrs Stamford
Head of School

Mrs Bone’'s Newsflash

As a Fisheries Scientist it
would be remiss of me to
not report on the sad loss
of the junior male fin
whale on our South Side
beach this week. At the
time of writing the team
from the East Riding of
Yorkshire are planning
the removal of such a
large mammal from the
beach which is likely to
take place over the long
weekend. Please could |
ask for your support in
ensuring the East Riding
team can carry out this
challenging task safely

and respectfully by
encouraging our
community's young
people to respect the
security barriers and the
enormity of this
operation. Thank you.

In more celebratory
news, this weekend the
country will come
together to celebrate the
Coronation of Charles llI
and Camilla. Fingers
crossed for everyone, the
weather is better than
predicted and we all get
to see some sunshine this
weekend!

Finally, wishing our
students attending the
Manchester City
weekend - have an
amazing time! Ican't
wait to hear your
experiences and see all
the brilliant photos

of you having a

great time!

Best wishes
Mrs Bone
Executive Headteacher




